
Notes from the Board of Directors 

of St. John’s Centre 

 

“As a volunteer member of the Board of Directors here at St. John’s Centre, 

I wish to extend my most sincere wishes for good health to all residents, 

staff and fellow Board Members. 

Although the COVID-19 pandemic has changed the way we interact with 

each other and has altered our daily routines, be assured we can all get 

through this if we follow the good advise of our health and government 

leaders concerning social distancing, frequent hand washing and restricted 

human contact. 

I know that Lauraine, and her fine staff and attending caregivers have put 

into place responsible safety processes and practices that will help to en-

sure the safety of all residents and staff.  If we all do our part to follow 

them, we can get through this difficult time together.” 

All the best, Rob H. 

“Honour has not limit.”  JT 

“St. John’s Centre, A good place to live with excellent 

assisted senior care.”  JB 



Notes of Appreciation from 

our tenants and their families 












